
“The Summer Citizen 

Program in Logan has 

become something that 

I bragged about and 

anxiously await each 

year. There is some-

thing for everyone to 

pursue and adventures 

around every corner. I 

look forward to coming 

back third year in 

2017.” 

-Summer Citizen 

2016 End of Summer Luncheon 
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 Just wanted to extend a special thank you to all who participated 

in the 2016 Summer Citizens Program. This 40th Anniversary was a 

celebration to remember! We had a record high for the program of 

new participants who had never been to Logan before! Thanks to all 

of you who continue to spread the word in your home communities 

of the fun and adventurous summers you enjoy. 

 Some other firsts for the 40th Anniversary included this newslet-

ter, which has received great feedback. We look forward to continu-

ing this  service. We love for you to stay in the know of what goes 

on during your summer season. 

 The program is always searching for ways to grow and improve, 

and we have already put our brains in gear in planning the 2017 

summer program. There are exciting things ahead! 

 Thanks again for your support and participation!  You are missed. 

 

          -The Summer Citizen Staff 

Thank You! 



Contact Us 

Summer Citizens 

Utah State University 

5005 Old Main Hill 

Logan, Utah 84322-5005 

 

(800)538-2663 

(435)797-0425 

(435)797-2028 

 

Linda.daddabbo@usu.edu 

Madyson.perkes@usu.edu 

 

Visit us on the web at  

http://summercitizens.usu.edu 

“Since 2016 was our first year participating in the Summer Citizens program we did not set 
our expectations too high to avoid any let down. Within the first week after arriving we were 
"blown away" by the friendliness of the USU staff, local citizens, business etc. What a fun & 
culturally uplifting this summer has been, we are excited to find out how the 2017 program 

can expand our 2016 experiences, on a scale of 1-10 we are sure it will be a 11.” 
-Summer Citizen 

 

There was a great 

turnout at our End of 

Summer Luncheon! 

It was great to see 

new summer friends! 

The food from the 

USU Catering was 

delicious! Especially 

the desserts! 

The crowd was having so 

much fun with the enter-

tainment from Billy Joel 

and the Caterers. (Hard to 

believe he was lip syncing, 

huh?) 

It’s always fun to pick out 

of Summer Citizen T-Shirts 

in the crowds. Thanks to all 

those who registered 

online and received the 

free t-shirt! 

End of Summer Luncheon 

https://www.facebook.com/summercitizens/?fref=ts

